
Strategy #9, Leveraging Resources 
Establish and deliver systematic inter-agency transition services (e.g. College Fair, adult 
school classroom presentations by colleges, etc.) by the end of spring 2019-2020 where 

unified transition activities (content and frequency) as well as data collection (e.g. 
number of participants, etc.) is captured. [Work Group: Student Support] 

 
As of January 2020, the following has been accomplished: 
 

● The three joint activities have been agreed upon:  
 

1. DeAnza Welcome Day  and  Counselor  Connection, September 
2. Foothill Adult School Visit  and  Counselor  Connection, Spring 
3. FUHSD College and Career Fair, Spring 

 
● Transition Advisors/Counselor met  in January to review and plan #2 and #3.  

1. The date for the College Fair at FUHSD has been chosen:  March 26, 2020, and 
students from all three schools will be invited.  Six colleges and Upwardly Mobile 
will attend. 

2. MVLA has booked the spring date to visit Foothill College.  All three adult schools 
will participate.  Advisors discussed transportation, agenda, food, etc. 

 
● Two of the three Adult Schools had students attend Welcome Day.  One of the Adult 

Schools participated in the full list of activities.  Because this comes so quickly into the 
start of the Adult Schools’ year, planning will begin in May of 2020 to outline a timeline 
for informing staff and inviting students as to increase participation in 2020.. 

 
March: 

● Invite Outreach from both colleges to the May meeting 
● For clarity and consistency, Outreach personnel from both colleges will need to be 

present at the May meeting  
 
May: 

● Student Support will discuss any changes to agreed-upon joint activities 
● Solidify in writing the timeline for booking Outreach (currently understood to be 4-6 

weeks per January meeting). 
● A list of additional activities will be identified based on 2019-2020 AS student 

participation (e.g. Workshop by Helen on Choosing a Major). 
 
 


